
 
25 April 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families 

On Wednesday 8 May we will be holding the Scholastic Book Fair in the library at Dixons Unity Academy.  There will 
be hundreds of new books to browse and buy, with prices starting as low as £2.99. 

Students in Years 7 to 9 will have the chance to visit the Book Fair during their English lesson, and all students are 
welcome to the fair on Wednesday 8 May during lunch time.  

Students will be sent home with a wish list and families can pay for their selections online from home or purchase 
gift vouchers to spend on the day should you prefer.  

Every book that is purchased during this fair helps Dixons Unity Academy to receive free books for our school library.  

This is a great opportunity for your child to own their own book for a reduced cost.  

Yours faithfully 

Z FitzGibbon 

Miss Z FitzGibbon 
Librarian  
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